
 
 

 
 
 
 
6th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
2 DAY EASTER ROCK PROJECT HOLIDAY CLUB AND TRAINING DAY 
MUSICAL OPPORTUNITY 
 
The School of Rock runs on Tuesday lunchtimes for Year 6 pupils and is 
much enjoyed by those who take part. The associated Rock Project is running 
a 2 day Easter Holiday Club on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th April at 
Newcastle Cricket Club. The day starts with an optional early drop off 
including French breakfast from 8am with music starting at 10: an hour’s 
lesson on their chosen instrument or a taste of drums, guitar, bass or piano to 
see which they prefer. The children also take part outdoor games, singing, 
quizzes and the afternoon is ‘plug and play’ where we work in group format on 
the chosen popular songs.  Beginners are welcome as are those with some 
musical experience.  The day finishes at 4pm but with the option of a late pick 
up at 5pm.  The cost is £25 or £30 for those wishing to take advantage of the 
longer day. 
 
We are also holding a special School of Rock day on Friday June 19th when 
the school will be closed for staff training but this is open to pupils from years 
3 to 6 at Newcastle Cricket Club on Osborne Avenue, Jesmond and follows 
our holiday club format and price structure: £25 or £30. 
 
For more information on these or our term time sessions on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays or to book a place for the training day and/or holiday club, call or 
email Paul and Ruth Gibson at newcastle@therockproject.com or   07802 
234843 
 . 
 
Best wishes 
 
Paul and Ruth Gibson 
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